
 

 

Cary Christian School’s 

Fall Corporation Meeting and Board Elections 

September 24, 2019 
This year the CCS Board will hold the Fall Corporation meeting on Tuesday, September 24, 2019.  

To ensure a quorum at this meeting, voting for the board elections will be held on this date during 

the hours of 7:45 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. To review the board nominee profiles, please visit the CCS 

website. Absentee ballots are now available in the school office and may be picked up and 

completed in advance for those members who are unable to be at the school during voting hours. 

Details regarding the voting procedures for our board elections are as follows:  
 

Voting Procedure 
 

 On Monday, September 23, students will bring home “attendance cards.”  There will be one for 

each corporate member in your household.  These cards are important as they will be your 

“attendance record” for the corporation meeting and board election voting polls.  Attendance 

cards will be coming home via the youngest child in the family.  Please look for them. 

Contact us at 919-303-2560, ext. 216 with any questions. 

 On Tuesday, September 24, the board will open the polls at 7:45 a.m. during carpool and close 

at 4:00 p.m. Corporate members may vote (while in the carpool line) as they drop off or pick up 

their student(s). As you approach the drop off or pick up point for your child(ren), there will be  

an adult volunteer to receive your attendance card.  
(You must return this card in person to be counted for attendance and to place your vote.         

If you cannot personally bring your card but would like to vote for board members, you may 

vote "in advance" by picking up an absentee ballot from the school office. These ballots are 

already available in the school office.) A spouse cannot turn in a spouse’s attendance card. 
 

 Upon receipt of your attendance card at the drop off/pick up point, a volunteer will give you a 

ballot sheet made up of two election cards. Due to the fact that there are only two current 

openings for board members and two candidates running for office, you will need to tear off and 

choose up to two candidates. As you proceed to exit the CCS carpool line/parking lot, you will 

find an adult volunteer on the driver’s side of each exit with a bin marked “ballots.” Please pause 

and place up to two candidate ballot cards in this bin, therefore, placing your vote. We 

encourage you to then return at 7:00 p.m. for the board meeting at which time the board election 

results will be announced.  All board meetings are held in the auditorium. 

 In order to alleviate carpool congestion, we ask that you do not park or exit your vehicle to vote 

during our regularly scheduled carpool times. During voting hours, a board member or 

administrator will be present in the school lobby to answer any questions that you may have and 

to receive your vote. If you have questions or would like to speak to a board member or 

administrator, please do so during non-carpool times! 
 

Note: For any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the administration. 
 

 
7:45 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  -  Polls open for voting                       

7:00 p.m. - Board meeting and election results (auditorium) 


